POST OFFICE BDX 728
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

July 8, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
District No. 3

120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sirs:

Re: Canyon Largo Unit No. 3-23.

On behalf of Mr. Frank A. Schultz, we submit, in
quadruplicate, Form C-104 for the following well:

Canyon Largo Unit No. 3-23
Unit P-Sec. 23-25N-6W
Rio Arriba County.

Copies of Form C-128 were attached to the notice of
intention to drill this well which was filed with the United States
Geological Survey, and we presume a copy has been forwarded by
their District Engineer to you.

Mr. Frank A. Schultz sppeared as "Operator"
while this well was being drilled - with the approval of the
Superior 0il Company - but now that the well is completed, it
will become part of the Canyon Largo Pictured Cliffs Unit which is
operated by Superior O0il Company.

We presume, therefore, that the Superior 0il Company
will file Form C-110 in due course.

C. Beeson Neal
For Frank A. Schultz
CBN:njs

Copy: Mr. Schultz - Dallas
Superior 0il Company - Los Angeles, California
Superior 0il Company - Midland, Texas




